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The NACHO Music Society (the “Society”) is a non-profit volunteer-run organization that 
supports a beginners’ chamber orchestra in the community.  To serve the purposes 
stated in our Constitution and Bylaws and operate a financially viable program, 
generally we must maintain sufficient membership during a term to meet program 
expenses that include paying our Music Director and covering other fixed costs of rent 
and insurance. 
 
The goal of our Refund Policy is to accommodate reasonable unexpected changes in 
people’s plans.  At the same time, the Society must meet financial commitments once a 
term program is underway, and our Refund Policy is designed to balance these two 
goals. 
 
Policy 
 
The Society reserves the right to cancel the memberships and practice sessions for a 
specified term if memberships drop below a financially sustainable number at the start 
of that term.  In this case, the membership dues for that term will be fully refunded. 
 
In the case where a member wishes to cancel their membership for a specified term, the 
written cancellation notice must be received by the Treasurer no later than at the start of 
the second practice session for the specified term.  Membership dues, in this case, will 
be refunded less a $15.00 administration fee. 
 
In the case where a member wishes to cancel their membership for a specified term 
after the second practice session, no refund will be given for that term. 
 
If you have questions about our Refund Policy please contact us at either of these email 
addresses:  president@nachomusicsociety.ca or treasurer@nachomusicsociety.ca 
 
 


